
From:   James Hope   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 29, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0735-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Applicant:  United Launch Alliance, L.L.C.
File Number:   0735-EX-ST-2015
Correspondence Reference Number: 28878
Dated:   07/29/2015

Question:
Please clarify that the requested frequencies are single and not a band assignment.

Answer:
Yes the transmitters are single frequency.


